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Letter to the Editor, 

On behalf of the Goffstown and New Boston School Districts, I would like to thank the voters of Goffstown and New 

Boston for supporting the school district warrant articles for the budget, the support staff contract, the Kindergarten 

Modular Classroom Unit, Building Envelope Project, and the capital reserve fund deposits.  Our administrators, 

teachers, and support staff will continue to work tirelessly to deliver a high quality education for our students at a cost 

well below the state average.  We remain honored to serve the communities of Goffstown and New Boston.  I offer my 

appreciation to the voters as well as the Goffstown Budget Committee and New Boston Finance Committee that put a 

great deal of time, thought, and review into the process.  We thank you for your support.   

 

With much appreciation, 

Brian Balke 

Superintendent of Schools  
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